

August 24, 2014

Dear Friends,

Headlines about the situation in Israel can be alarming, but the reality is that:

Everyday life is returning to normal. The vacation season is now in full swing and currently there are thousands of overseas tourists enjoying the attractions, weather and surroundings throughout Israel. Groups and individuals continue to arrive daily and they feel safe and enjoy themselves, according to their testimonials .

The Ben Gurion Airport is open and has been operating nonstop. The Israeli Airlines and foreign carriers have maintained their regular flight schedules to and from Israel.

Tourism sites, museums, holy places, attractions and night life are open and operating. Outdoor festivals are taking place as are lconcerts by foreign performers.

The directors of the Israel Government Tourism Offices will be happy to assist you. To find the closest office in your area please check the site: www.goisrael.com.

Questions may also be forwarded to the Ministry of Tourism Information Office located at the Ben Gurion Airport 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at the following telephone number: 972-3-9754260.

Welcome to Israel.

Oren Drom

Senior Deputy Director General & Head of the Marketing Administration





